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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:44 PM
To: Mitchell Trott
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Request for more time to review the “Highland Estates Subdivision Project 

Addendum to the Highland Estates Final Environmental Impact Report”

Hi Mitch, 
 
The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled 
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum.  The request has been granted 
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project 
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021. 
 
Thanks 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mitchell Trott <m.trott@comcast.net>  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 4:56 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; highlandsCAPresident@gmail.com 
Subject: Request for more time to review the “Highland Estates Subdivision Project Addendum to the Highland Estates 
Final Environmental Impact Report” 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and 
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
 
Dear Ms. Leung, 
 
I have begun reviewing San Mateo County's notification letter dated May 3 with subject "Consideration of a proposed 
Minor Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit (PLN2006-00357) for the development of Lots 5, 
6, 7, and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164), in the San Mateo Highlands Area". The linked materials, 
specifically the project addendum "Highland Estates Subdivision Project Addendum to the Highland Estates Final 
Environmental Impact Report SCH No. 2007052068" run to nearly 300 pages. It is not reasonable the review this 
quantity of materials within the current deadline of May 17. 
 
I request that the County provide an additional 45 days beyond May 17 to give the Highlands community an opportunity 
to read and respond to this substantial new documentation. I’m particularly concerned about the impact on landslide 
risk, which has been a recurring problem in the Highlands, and impacts more than the construction site itself.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Mitch Trott 
2052 New Brunswick Drive 
San Mateo Highlands 
 
 


